
Costume Week  

March 9-14 
Students who ordered their 

costumes on time will receive 

their costumes and everyone 

will receive important recital 

information. A parent or other 

adult must attend class with 

each student.  Outstanding 

balances must be paid in 

order for a student to receive 

their costume. 

Photo Week  

March 30-April 4 
Classes will take individual 

and group photos during 

their regular class time.  

Students are not required to 

take individual photos or 

purchase a photo package, but 

we do ask all students to 

participate in the group 

photo.  The group photos will 

be featured in our souvenir 

program.  A parent must 

attend during Photo Week. 

Program Ads and 

Photo Orders 
Remember to get your 

orders in by April 11th.  

Check with the front desk if 

you have any questions. 

 

Program and Shirt 

Orders 
Program and T-shirt Orders 

are due May 2nd.  We only 

order a few extras, so make 

sure to order your early.
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October 24-30 – Dress-up Fundraiser.  Pay $1 

and wear your favorite costume to class.  

October 31 – Closed for Harvest Festivals 

November 2-3 – Gulf Coast Arts Festival  

November 18-23 – Costume Ordering Week 

(Parents Must Attend)  

November 25-30 – Closed for Thanksgiving 

December 6-7 – PYB’s “The Nutcracker” 

December 7 – Costume Payments Due 11 am 

December 14 – RCAS “Anne of Green Gables” 

December 16-21 – PJ Week Fundraiser. Pay 

$1 and wear your favorite pajamas to class. 

December 23-January 4 – Closed for 

Christmas Holidays 

January 6 – Classes Resume. Tuition due by 

January 11th. 

January 31 – Late Costume Payments Due 

March 9-14 – Costume Fitting Week (Parents 

Must Attend) 

March 16-21 – Closed for Spring Break 

March 30-April 4 – Photo Week (Parents Must 

Attend)  

April 11 – Program Ads and Photo Orders Due 

by 11 am 

May 2 – T-shirt and Program Orders Due 

May 23 (NEW DATE) – RCAS’ “Alice in 

Wonderland” 

May 25 – Closed for Memorial Day 

May 26-June 2 – In-studio Rehearsals 

June 3-4 – Tech Days at the Saenger Theatre 

June 5 – Showcase Performance at the 

Saenger Theatre 

 

June 6 – Production Performance at the 

Saenger Theatre 

 

March 2020 

LPA will be closed March 16-21 for Spring Break  



 
 

Congratulations to our  

February Student of the Month: 

Carter Brandt 

Selected by Miss Corrin   

Congratulations to Miss Lexxie! 

Miss Lexxie has been invited to join the 

Academy of Villains dance company.  Don’t 

forget about us when you become famous! 

 

 

LPAC at Showbiz in Nashville 

LPA Welcomes Mackenzie Bennett   

Mrs. Mackenzie received her formal ballet training at Nashville 

School of the Arts, Classical Ballet of Memphis and Bryant Ballet 

Chicago receiving extensive training in Ballet as well as other dance 

styles. Following her training, Mrs. Bennett danced professionally 

with Bryant Ballet Chicago, MOOSE Project, Katie's Dance Project, 

and Chicago Ballet as well as various other free lance and guest 

appearances. A Beautillion choreographer  

for five seasons, Mrs. Bennett served on the  

faculty of The Chicago Multi Cultural Dance  

Center seventeen years, Chicago Ballet four  

years, as well as Montgomery Ballet for one  

season. She has had the distinguished  

privilege of sharing her talents at Penn State  

University's summer programs, where she  

both taught and set ballets. 

Our LPA 

directors 

representing 

at the 

Pensacola 

Mardi Gras 

Parade 
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